

CHAIRMAN: DR. JOHN THURMAN. 20 BLUEBELL RD. NORWICH. NR4 7LF (tel 55329) SECRETARY: MRS ANNE GIRLING. 14 BLAKENEY CLOSE, EATON. NR4 7QP (tel 507024) TREASURER: MR GORDON PREST. 2 CHEYHAM MOUNT, EATON. NR4 6HJ (tel 51262)

THE YARE VALLEY SOCIETY

NEWSLETTER

ISSUE 4, NOVEMBER 1989

CONTENTS

Meeting on a Green Belt for Norwich The News Page

Page 1 Page 1

THE GREENBELT.

MEMBERS' MEETING AT CRINGLEFORD SCHOOL

A discussion on the plans for a green belt around Norwich will be held at Cringleford School on Tuesday 28th November 1989 at 7.30pm.

John Ayton, Head of Planning, Norfolk County Council, will explain the latest news on this important development and answer questions.

All members are welcome. Come along and make your views heard!

THE NEWS PAGE

The University of East Anglia has withdrawn its plans for a road linking the research institutes at Colney with the main part of the University, following considerable opposition from local groups, the community at large, the city of Norwich and groups of concerned environmentalists among the university staff.

However, the University is embarking on a period of expansion, both consolidating and developing University residences and planning for future growth. While we wish the University well in this exciting period of new development, the Yare Valley Society will continue to keep a watching brief over developments, so that the concerns of those who treasure the heritage of landscape and scenery are voiced.

End of Yare Valley Society Newsletter Issue No. 4

Editor Janet Johnson, 21 Chalfont Walk, Norwich NR4 7NH

THE SOCIETY AIMS TO PROTECT THE YARE VALLEY BETWEEN HARFORD AND EARLHAM BRIDGES, AGAINST ANY DEVELOPMENT WHICH WILL DETRACT FROM ITS NATURAL BEAUTY, AND TO ENCOURAGE ANY DEVELOPMENT WHICH WILL PRESERVE ITS

OUTSTANDING LANDSCAPE VALUE FOR THE BENEFIT OF ALL.